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MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2016-08-22-011

Thank you.

Yours truly,

Noted by:

TO . ALL PRESIDENTS OF COMPONENT, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS, SUB-
SPECIALTY AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES

SUBJECT : EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION OF FIRST QUARTERLY PROGRESS
REPORT

DATE H AUGUST 22, 2016

Dear Doctors,

The Committee on Awards submitted to the PMA Board of Governors the
proposed amendments and modifications of the criteria on the different PMA
Awards for their review and approval.

In line with this, please be informed that the deadline of submission of the first
quarterly report will be extended until October 30, 2016.

Please be guided accordingly.

Z YDA E. LEOPANDO, M.D.
Chair, Committee on Awards
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BENITO P. ATIENZA, M.D.
ary General



